
News letter – February 22nd 2023
Additional

Hello everyone! 

We are pleased to announce that our new Corporation Website is now 
Live! You can visit it at www.Convum.com.

We are looking forward to continuing to work and support you in the 
future.

For the latest news about the goings on in Convum for our overseas 
customers, please add us on your preferred social media network!

Facebook
Instagram
Twitter
LinkedIn
YouTube *currently Japanese, but does contain English videos

Convum.co.jp/en Convum.com

http://www.convum.com/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083573706071&sk=about
https://www.instagram.com/convumos/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y%3D
https://mobile.twitter.com/ConvumOS
https://www.linkedin.com/company/convum/mycompany/
https://www.youtube.com/@CONVUM_CH
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